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Birthdays for January:      Phyllis Folk-1/4, Ed Barry-1/11, Richard Stahler-1/27, and 
              Dan Ball-1/28.  HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ONE AND ALL!!!!!    
 

                  
Programs for January: 
January 6th – President’s Auction  
January 13th – Dr Walter Quint speaking on Fort Billings 

  January 20th – Ka-Mslyara Corbett Exec Director of Gloucester County Boys & Girls               
                  January 27th – Williamsburg-The Story of a Patriot DVD (35 minutes) 
 

 
The Terrific Kids schedule for January is as follows: 
 Tuesday January 18th -  9:00AM – Evergreen School 
 Thursday January 20th  - 8:45AM – West End School 
  Thursday January  27th - 8:25AM – Woodbury Heights  School 
 Thursday January 27th - 10:15AM – Walnut Street School 
Any member wishing to join us is welcome. 
 

 
Four year olds in awe…Our own Rich Stahler was Santa Claus on December 15th for 
the little children at Woodbury Child Development Center. He did a great job reading 
to them about “Rudolph”. His elves helped to distribute books to the 4 year olds. The 
elves were Claire, Betty, Kathleen, Connie and George. Santa also made quick visits 

to all the classrooms. Thanks to our Kiwanis Club each of the nearly 100 children at 
the Center received a book to take home. Miss Agnes, the Head Teacher, hopes that each book 
will be read and re-read to the child by someone at home.                      
 

 
The President’s Auction is the time that it is ok to regift items that you received for 
Christmas or Hanukkah and didn’t want to keep.  We will be looking for all 
Kiwanians to come to our January 6th luncheon meeting for this exciting event. Please 
bring several gifts with you to regift. 
 

 
On December 12th 28 Kiwanians and their families enjoyed a Christmas brunch at Bogie’s 
Restaurant with food, fellowship, holiday decorations and music. 
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Dates to Remember: 
January 5th – Training session for Growing Membership in our club: Big Apple 6PM 
January 6th – President’s Auction – bring your wrapped treasures to our meeting 
January 6th – Board meeting at Kemble Church following our luncheon 
January 29th  Mid-Winter Convention in Somerset, NJ  
January 31st –Last date for early registration for International Convention in Geneva  
April  2nd  –Kiwanis One Day  Service Project  
May 10th – 2011 Division 1 & 2 Candidates Night 
July 7th-10th - International Convention in Geneva, Switzerland                                
 

 
 Jim Meehan, a recent transfer member from Arlington, VA Kiwanis, is welcomed 
into our Greater Woodbury Kiwanis. We are glad to have Jim as a new volunteer to 
help the children of our community. A Kiwanian for 15 years with the Arlington 

Club, Jim was a distinguished President and Hixson recipient. 
 

 
Our Mid-Winter NJ Kiwanis Conference will be held on January 29, 2011 at the Crowne Plaza Hotel in 
Somerset. In order to provide dynamic service to the children of the world, it is necessary for Kiwanis 
Clubs throughout the New Jersey District to have continuous growth in membership and to have highly 
relevant programs that serve local community needs and focus on enriching the lives of children. Because 
of these facts, the leadership of the New Jersey District International has arranged to have a Mid-Winter 
Conference that will focus on growth, community service, and local club operations. The Conference will 
begin at 9:30am and the seminars that will be presented are related to membership growth, club 
functioning, insurances matters, and our new World Service Project: ELIMINATE (MNT), in 
conjunction with UNICEF. Ideas that will be presented have worked throughout the Kiwanis World and 
will be of great assistance to your club in these vital areas. You have the promise of Governor Marc and 
the entire leadership team of the NJ District that your club members will be a better educated and 
motivated Kiwanis member by attending the 2011 Mid-Winter Conference.  The cost including a 
Continental Breakfast and a Chicken Tuscany Lunch will be only $40.00 per person. Please see Betty or 
Amelia for a registration form. Deadline to register is Thursday, January 20th 
 

 
According to Chip our poinsettias sale in December was successful. Thank you to Chip, Jeff, 
Howard and Tony who helped in the distribution of the plants and to everyone else who helped 
make this a profitable project by selling poinsettias again this year. 

 
 
Howard Ballinger talked to us about the Lighthouse Challenge of NJ 2010 at Charles Brown’s Dec 16th.  
He visited: Absecon Lighthouse, Barnegat Lighthouse and Historic Museum, Cape May Lighthouse and 
County Historic Museum, Delaware Bay Lighthouse and L.K.F.A at Hereford, East Point Lighthouse, 
Finns Point Lighthouse, Hereford Inlet Lighthouse, Ludlam Beach Lighthouse, Sandy Hook Lighthouse, 
Sea Girt Lighthouse, Tatham Life Saving Station, Tinicum Lighthouse, Tucker Island Lighthouse and 
Twin Lights. Visiting these historic sites has been a passion with Howard for years. 
 

  

                                                    
 Kiwanis – We serve the children of the World!!!!!!   Page 2 (Jan 2011) 
 


